
Extension of classrooms at Maxanaedi school and Senanga Orphan Day Centre 
 
On June 21 2021 the Collaboration Agreement was signed between Zambridge Senanga and the 
Wilde Ganzen foundation for the Infrastructure development of classroom blocks at Maxanaedi and 
SODC Schools. Both schools, which are supported by Zambridge Senanga, were in urgent need of 
more classrooms and with the help (once again!) of Wilde Ganzen this project could be realized. 
Because of the enormously increased costs, due to inflation and Covid-19, the initially promised 
amount unfortunately was not sufficient to complete the construction of the classrooms. Fortunately 
Wilde Ganzen once again came to our aid by doubling the original budget.  
The pictures below show the situation in the spring of 2022. Left Maxanaedi, on the right SODC.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
At the end of that year, the situation was very different and the new classrooms were ready for use.  
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The total cost of this project was approximately € 41,000 of which a third has been funded by Wilde 
Ganzen and two-thirds by Zambridge Senanga. Many thanks to all our regular and incidental donors. 
 


